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It’s hard to believe that we are in the last 

month of school. May is here! We will 

continue the month talking about ponds, 

frogs, creatures under the sea, butterflies 

and summer fun and safety. We will end 

the month with a picnic at Hanover Park 

accompanied by our parents. What fun!   

 

 

 

Math & Science Center: We are so 

excited to have our very own Painted  

Lady butterflies in class. We are excited 

to watch their transformation as they 

metamorphosis into the chrysalis stage 

and then come out as butterflies. Once 

they’ve hatched, we’ll release them in our 

playground. 

 

 

 

Camp Colonial: We are so excited to 

pile on the bus for our first year of Camp 

Colonial. We will be sorted into cabins, 

make backpacks and friendship bracelets, 

go on a bear hunt, and eat s’mores. 

Rumor has it we might even have some 

special visitors in the mess hall! 

 
 

 

Art Center: We will be busy making 

colorful animals and insects using coffee 

filters, cupcake liners, paint, markers, and 

more!  Shhh…we might be 

working on something 

special for our Moms too!   

 

It’s amazing to us that this 

school year is almost over, and we feel 

blessed beyond measure with your 

wonderful children. Have a happy and 

safe summer.  We hope to see you at our 

summer camps!

 


